Debra Thompson

From:

mika hasbrouck <mikahasbrouck@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, April 27, 2020 1:17 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

mandate 7

Dear Petersburg Borough Assembly,

The language of Mandate 7 authorizing the mandatory quarantine of individuals by Court authorization or Public Health Official order is an over reach. While I support having places for people to self quarantine that may not have that option in their current living situation. I feel that granting the authority to isolate or quarantine someone without consent is wrong. The symptoms of Covid are numerous and common, so isolating a person based on contact with a "symptomatic" individual is too much. I urge you to remember your own words when you all in one way or another applauded the public for being so responsible and doing a great job for taking safety measures in your last meeting. It is your job to represent your constituency not influence us based on your own beliefs. I encourage you to have faith in your community.

Mika Hasbrouck